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FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

23rd April

Agenda item       6     Application Ref. 19/00036/FUL

Land at New Road Madeley 
 

Since the publication of the main agenda report the Landscape Development 
Section (LDS) have commented on an updated Arboricultural Impact Assessment 
(AIA). They indicate that this does not fully address their concerns. 

This has resulted in the applicant submitting a further updated AIA and your officers 
have requested further comments from LDS. Any comments that are received, prior 
to the committee meeting, will be reported.  

The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report.


